Sent: 12 August 2 :
To: Planning

Cc: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea
Subject: Planning application No: 2016/3495/P 1 Elsworthy Terrace NW3 3DR

Dear Sirs,

| apologise for sending these comments in late but have only just arrived home after
a short break.

| wish to protest at what is an obvious attempt to subvert very clear planning
requirements for this area. Firstly, of course the fact that the development is
proposed in a long established Conservation Area. Next, the construction of the
proposed dwelling will involve the removal of mature trees, themselves under a
protection order.

The construction work will involve much movement of trucks to provide a totally
unnecessary double depth basement which (together with HS2) will not improve the
stability of the soil in the immediate area.

In conclusion | return to the most pertinent objection Conversion Orders should
mean just that.

Yours faithfully,
Anne Sorelli

Sent from my iPad



